

13th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: GL assessments Year 7, 8 & 9

It is vitally important for us to monitor and track the progress our students make whilst they are in the academy. To do this and to identify areas of support our students, students in Year 7, 8 and 9 will be sitting an online assessment in English and maths.

These assessments will be conducted through the GL assessment software and allow us to measure the progress that our students make against national results. There is no preparation/revision needed for these assessments but it is vitally important that students try their best and concentrate fully in these assessments as these will help us in deciding the best support we can offer the students. These assessments can give us an indication of what students could achieve in their final exams in Year 11. Students will each sit one exam for English and maths between 19th June and 23rd June. These will take place during lesson time. Class teachers will inform your child when their assessment will take place. We will share the results of these tests with you later in the month.

If you have any questions or concerns about these assessments, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Please contact the academy office via telephone (01543 224700) or by emailing info@suacademy.co.uk.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr A. Washbourne **Assistant Principal**







